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Social Media Policy 
 

In accordance with the United States Constitution and California State Laws, the Intelligence 
Research Institute (IRI) does not have a private social media policy for its members. As a nonprofit 
public institution and in support of the first amendment to the United States Constitution, the 
institute (IRI) does not restrict the private speech of students, associates, faculty, or staff. 

The views, opinions and positions expressed by authors and those providing comments on social 
and other media channels are theirs alone and do not necessarily reflect the viewpoint of the 
Intelligence Research Institute (IRI) and/or our partners. 


